From: "Waldeck, Anna" <waldeck@g.harvard.edu>

To: "DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us" <DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us>, "DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us"

<DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us>, "SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us"

<SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us>

Cc: "ldiggins@gmail.com" <ldiggins@gmail.com>, "mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us"

<mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>, "townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us"

<townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us> Date: Sat, 30 May 2020 19:36:25 -0400

Subject: Arlington board meeting agenda - bike crash at Mass Ave. & Appleton

To the Arlington advisory board,

I am writing to ask that the recent bike crash at Appleton & Mass Ave. be added to the board meeting agenda on Monday.

It was very sad to hear the news about my friend Alison Piasecki and her partner Charlie Proctor. This event has shaken our community of friends, all of whom bike regularly on Mass Ave and through Arlington.

Modifying intersections to improve visibility and safety of cyclists would go a long way in preventing events like this, and making us feel safe. I hope that Arlington will choose to support a safe and sustainable bike culture for all of us.

Sincerely, Anna Waldeck Somerville Resident